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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0826  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: July 2, 2013 
 
TITLE: Motion to approve the purchase of variable frequency drive replacement – 

Invitation to Bid (ITB) 433-11226 - $61,196 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of variable frequency 
drive replacement from the single responsive and responsible bidder, Mills Electric 
Service, Inc., in the amount of $61,196. 
 
Background 
The Poinciana Park pump station provides two million gallons of potable water storage 
with two variable frequency drives (VFDs) that control the pumps.  The station is used to 
supplement the water plants during periods of high demand and provide fire flow in case 
of emergencies.  The VFDs have failed and are obsolete.  The pump station is currently 
out of service. 
 
The Procurement Services Division sent an ITB to 607 vendors and received one 
response. Mills Electric Service, Inc. was the single bidder in the amount of $61,196. 
  
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $61,196.      
 
FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 

     
FY FUND 

SUB 
FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

SUB OBJ 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

13   450 01  Water & Sewer  PBS670101  Treatment Operations  3407  
Equip Rep & 

Maint $61,196   

 
      

TOTAL $61,196 
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Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Bid Tabulation 433-11226 
 

 
Prepared by:  Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
  Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:   Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


